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EMSC April Competitive Update  
Date: April 1, 2021 

To: 2020/21 CDP & Competitive Members 

CC: Staff, Board Members 

From: Samantha Stewart, Business Manager 

Subject: April 1st Announcement & Competitive Impact 

Dear Eagles, 

We wish the end of this update finished with “April Fools”, but unfortunately that is not the case. Like 
you, we received the update from the Premier today about the Emergency Break and what this means for 
our Province for the next four weeks. While necessary to help stop the spread and limit the impact of the 
third wave, it means that the City of Mississauga will no longer honour our permits for the month of April.  

We recognize the impact this continued lockdown has had on both the club and the kids. The 
announcement made by the Premier last week had us working diligently to return to the pitch Monday, 
April 4th. The excitement in the office was palpable. This excitement has not been cut short, but rather 
pivoted to focus on our present capabilities. Therefore, the club will continue to offer virtual sessions & 
Google Classrooms for our members to utilize until we are able to safely return.  

Our priority has and will always continue to be to ensure our Eagles are able to safely return to the pitch 
to reap the benefits soccer provides. This “Emergency Break” will not dampen our drive to provide that. 
Therefore, we will move forward with the Parent Town Hall this Saturday, April 3 at 11AM. We welcome 
you to register using this link below: 

• Parent Town Hall, Saturday April 3 at 11AM 

It is important to note that we are devoted to offering the best program for our Eagles that we can and 
will continue to be as transparent as possible with our members as we continue to soar towards the 
future together. Stay safe and we hope to see you this Saturday. 

Best regards, 

Samantha Stewart, Business Manager 

Erin Mills Soccer Club 

Click here for Updates from Peel Public Health 

Click Here for Return to Play Protocol from Ontario Soccer 

Click Here for EMSC Return to Play Information 


